
Friday, May 8, 2020 

“Friday Drive-Thru” from 12-1pm in the back 
parking lot.  Parents and students are asked 
to remain in their vehicles and just drive by for  
a wave and a smile from the faculty and staff. 

Drive Thru 

On behalf of the teachers, faculty and staff of  

Holy Trinity School, we thank our parents for making 

Teacher Appreciation Week so special!  We hope you are 

able to join us today at Friday Drive-Thru.  We miss 

seeing the students and the parents and look forward 

to seeing you this afternoon. 



To the world  
you are a  

mother,  
but to your family 

you are the  

world. 
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Congratulations to our 
Disciples of Christ for 
the month of April ~ 
 
K:  Benjamin V. 
Gr. 1:   Maya G. 
Gr. 2:   Paul R. 
Gr. 3:   Madison Q. 
Gr. 4:   Faith T. 
Gr. 5:   Lydia D. 
Gr. 6:   Chris S. 
Gr. 7:   Fred K. 
Gr. 8: Daniela R. 

Due to the daily Distance Learning updates, newsletters 
will be emailed every Friday.  The next newsletter will be 
sent Friday, May 15. 

Marybelle K., May 9 
Mrs. Andersen, May 12 
Rosabelle D., May 12 

Emily S., May 15 

Please keep the following  

in your prayers: 

HT students 
HT parents 

HT faculty & staff 
Holy Trinity Church 

Fr. Rey Manahan 
Fr. Rey Evangelista 

The Ministry  
Center staff 

HT community & 
parishioners 

Bernard Llave 
Elena Occiano  
Ms. Mary Ann 

Pamela Urtz Gydesen 
Hailey Thomassee 

Faith Tyssee 

In today’s fragmented world, where we risk 
losing our bearings, a Mother’s embrace is 
essential.  ~ Pope Francis 
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